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Diary Dates 
 

 

Thursday 18th May 

9.30 am Mass Ascension 

Thursday (Holy Day of 

Obligation) 

  

4.00-5.00pm  

Meeting for parents of 

children going on 

residential to Grinton 

 

Friday 19th May 

King’s Coronation 

Celebration 

Pupils invited to wear 

something red, white or 

blue. 

 

9.10-10.00am  

Grinton meeting for 

parents. 

Y5/6 Rocky Memorial 

Rugby Tournament 

Monday 22nd May 

Year 1, Year 1/2 and 

Year 2 visiting Harlow 

Carr Gardens 

 

Friday 26th May 

School closes at 1pm 

 

 

Sunday 11th June 

Feast of Corpus Christi 

 

 

Monday 12th June  

 

School reopens 

 

Children to, wear 

something red for our 

school feast day. 

 

Tuesday 20th June 

Year 3, Y4 and Y4/5- 

Royal Armouries 

 

Wednesday 21st-Friday 

23rd June 

 

Y6 residential 

  

Sunday 25th June 

1pm- First Holy 

Communion 

Corpus Christi church 

for the children 

attending the after-

school classes. 

 
 
 
 
 Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for the Summer  

term are:  
- Confidence and Determination 

- Trust 

- Courage  

- Discernment/ Wisdom 

 

We are confident and determined when: 
• We think positively. 

• We are willing to try new things. 

• We believe in ourselves. 

• We know we are worthwhile whether we succeed or fail. 

• We trust that God will support us. 

• We keep going even when we find things difficult. 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to all of our children in Year Six; they have had a gruelling week. We are so very, very proud of 

them as they have blown our socks off with their courage and determination! The gift of the Holy Spirit has 

definitely been upon them. I would also like to thank all the staff who ensured the children were as prepared 

as possible, especially the Year 6 team, the staff who delivered out of school hours booster classes and those 

who have been involved in this week’s Year 6 breakfast club to fuel the children with a hearty breakfast 

before sitting their KS2 SATs! To see how much the children have grown as young people has been a privilege 

and we could not have asked any more of each one of them. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Year 6 Pizza Party 

Year 6 celebrated the end of SATs week with a pizza party! They enjoyed 

sharing delicious pizzas and relaxing with each other. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh 

and the team at  

Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School 

King’s Coronation                            

Celebrations 2023 

On Friday 19th May, pupils are invited to come to school 

wearing red, or blue. 

During the day pupils will take part in traditional 

games and in the afternoon will come together as a 

school to sing celebratory songs and enjoy an ice cream 

on the school field, weather permitting. 

We look forward to coming together as a school to 


